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National Medical Commission

No. R.11012/17/2021-Regn. Dated: 22.03.2021

Public Notice

It has been brought to the notice of NMC that Medical Colleges/Institutions are
receiving telephonic calls/message from unscrupulous persons claiming to represent the
Chairman or President/Member of a Board of the NMC.

The NMC has made a formal complaint in this regard to Delhi Police, Ministry of
Health and Family Welfare and Ministry of Home Affairs. It is reiterated that NMC has
not authorised any person to represent it or contact any medical college/institutions. All
concerned are requested to follow the instructions posted on NMC website from time to
time and contact NMC, if required, only through email/telephone numbers of the NMC

available on website.
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